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6 July 2015
Our reference:   H&LS/TM/SG/C378
Your reference:  
If you need this information in another format or language please contact the sender.

Dear Colleagues

Christon Road: Proposed Waiting Restrictions

As part of the on-going works in relation to Gosforth Safety Corridor a cycle facility at the northern end of Alwinton Terrace is to be introduced.

In order to provide a safe route for cyclists using this new facility it is proposed to extend the double yellow lines on Christon Road.  It is also proposed that a No Entry Except Cycles restriction is introduced at the Alwinton Terrace/Christon Road junction.

For details of the proposals, please see the enclosed plan ref: C.378/12046-119.

Any comments regarding the proposals must be received by 31/07/2015.

We trust this information is helpful and should you wish to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely
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Sarah Gardner
Engineer, Traffic Management
The person dealing with this matter is:


Sarah Gardner


Highways and Local Services


Communities Directorate


Newcastle City Council


8th Floor, Civic Centre


Barras Bridge


Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8QH





Phone: 0191 211 6844


Email:  sarah.gardner@newcastle.gov.uk


www.newcastle.gov.uk








